STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY a0 MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA 1000 RI0 BRAZOS ROAD
GOVEANOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

February 7, 1985

Mr. Pat Shanahan
Beta Development Co.
P.0. Box 1659
Midland, TX 79702

Re: Mary Shephard #1 K-10-30N-11W

Dear Mr. Shanahan:

I wrote you one year ago (letter attached) concerning a force
pooled interest in the referenced well. This interest was
never paid as required under order R-22839. You never acknowl-
edged my letter nor the letter written later by the interest
owner.

If I do not receive a satisfactory response in thirty days
concerning all proceeds from the production of this well
which were not disbursed, I will call a case for hearing
before an examiner and direct our attorney to assess fines
for failure to comply with a Commission order.

If you have any questions, please contact this office.
Sincerely,

Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor

FTC/dj
Attachment

xc: Well File*
Operator File



